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        HAPPY NEW YEAR 2018!                          
 

FROM THE ENTIRE 
STAFF OF       

HIGHLAND HOUSE  
including, Jeff, Jon, 

Rey & Jeannette,   

Pappi, Paul, Gerry 

and  Joseph; we 

wish you all the       

happiness and joy 

during the        

new year.   It is 

our goal to       

exceed your          

expectations   

every day. We   

appreciate your 

individual        

feedback and are     

always open to        

suggestions. 

WARMEST          
REGARDS! 

 

TAX SEASON IS 

HERE! 

Senior citizens may 

be eligible to get up 

to $1,080 in a state 

tax refund even if 

you have no require-

ment to file a federal 

tax return!   The 

SENIOR CIRCUIT 

BREAKER TAX 

CREDIT 

is worth your while  

reviewing to  see if  

you qualify.           

Additionally, if you 

are required to file a 

state income tax   

return, don’t forget  

to take the state 

renter’s deduction  

of $3,000. 

Stop by the office if 

you have a tax   

question; Gerry or 

Paul will help to 

share their tax     

wisdom. 

 

SEE BACK-SIDE OF                 
NEWSLETTER FOR   

January’s 

CALENDAR OF 
EVENTS 

 

THANK YOU DAISY 
TROOP # 64885! 

These sweet little Daisies 

serenaded Highland 

House during our annual 

holiday party. They sang  

holiday favorites including 

Jingle Bells, Rudolph the 

Red Nosed Reindeer, and 

Frosty the Snowman.  The 

troop even sold a bunch of 

Girl Scout cookies while 

they were here.  

Thank you Daisies for 
brightening up our lives. 

Highland House 

Notes 
www.hh-apts.com 

‘TIS THE      
SEASON 

For telemarketing 

scams! Don’t fall 

prey to people  

pretending to be 

from the IRS. 

The IRS does not 

call demanding 

payment; they do 

not threaten to 

have you arrested; 

nor do they        

demand payment 

without  the       

opportunity to 

question or appeal 

in writing. 


